
 
 

 
 

Coroners Prevention Unit 
Coroners Court of Victoria 
 
Email:  cpuresponses@courts.vic.gov.au 
 
To whom it may concern 
 
Investigation into the death of Peigi Hudson, your reference COR 2022 006610 
 
Thank you for your correspondence of 5 August 2024 relating to the recommendation 
made by the Coroner directed to the Municipal Association of Victoria (MAV). 
 
The MAV confirms its acceptance of the following recommendation: 
 

That the Head, Transport for Victoria and the MAV consider coordinating with 
rural Shire and City Councils, particularly those with a large tree stock near rural 
roads, to conduct regular public information campaigns to highlight the 
importance of reporting by members of the public of dangerous trees (and other 
roadside hazards), and the avenues available for such reporting.  

 
The MAV further confirms that this recommendation will be implemented. It is intended 
that the MAV will seek to coordinate with Transport for Victoria to consider public 
information campaigns. It is intended that this recommendation will be completed by 
the end of the first quarter of 2025. 
 
Should you wish to receive any further information, please contact me

 
Yours sincerely 

 
Owen Harvey-Beavis 
General Manager, Insurance 




